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History: Over the decades from the days of Whitstable Urban District Council  to date I have witnessed 
some unbelievable approved developments, the majority from Canterbury City Council 
 
Whitstable Sea Street: Vehicles reverse out from their pull ins onto the main throughfare? Further the 
developers have left the road surface in an appalling state 
 
Herne Bay Esplanade: closed at the Pier, clearly  wasn't going to work now several more thousand pounds 
being spent to reinstate 
 
I strongly disagree with the Brooklands Farm & the Benacre Development: Who are the homes for local 
people or more imports from the Tower Hamlets? 
 
These plans are ridiculous out of character for the town. With a cumulative increase 50% to the size of the 
town, roads already cannot cope, a sewage system that is over whelmed even before the water tables 
became saturated, there are on record unacceptable untreated and regular sewage releases 
 
The supply of water, gas and electricity, landfill, Recyling, pressures on wildlife and public transport,  all 
compounded by current developments off the Thanet Way; Whitstable Heights, Bodkin Farm, Blean, 
Herne, Altera Park, and further afield at Westwood Cross, Broadstairs and Manston 
 
These plans cannot go ahead unchallenged  and must be stopped before the whole are is destroyed 
 
Regards, Bob Le-Roi 
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